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Mr Ben Fairless
foi+request-1007-8lc7edda@righttoknow.org. au

Dear Mr Fairless

| refer to your request dated 9 March 2015 under the provisions of the Freedom of
Information Act 1989 seeking documents relating to complaints against online
gambling operators.

As the scope of your request is quite broad and in order to provide you with
appropriate information could you please narrow your request by stating the
timeframe that is required to be covered (for example, 2013-14). Also, could you
please specify which ‘online gambling operators’ you wish to be included (for
example, ACT based or licensed organisations; online gambling operators based in
Australia or overseas) and identifying which gambling products you are interested in
- such as casino games only.

In accordance with section 18(1)(c) of the Freedom of Information Act 1989 | wish to
advise that your request was received by the ACT Gambling and Racing Commission
on 9 March 2015.

Yours sincerely,

Ron Leonard
FOI Coordinator

11 March 2015
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